Brian Glaeske
403 11th AVE S
Fargo, ND 58103

Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee,

| am writing to urge a that this this HCR 3023 receives a DO NOT PASS
recommendation.

The State of North Dakota has the ability to decide the number of members of the
Supreme Court, through our Senators. This resolution is a waste of time and money,
and Representatives K. Koppleman, Bosch, Klemin, Louser, Pollert and Senators
Burckhard, Dwyer, and Wander should be censored for wasting the time and money of
the taxpayers of the state. Please stop with the idocracy.

Again, | am writing to urge that this commit recommend that this resolution receives a
DO NOT PASS recommendation.

Sincerely,

B

Brian Glaeske



